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To whom it may concern

I wish to lodge an objection to the proposed nighttime flights between 11pm and 7am that
are planned for the new runway at Dublin airport.

From previously living under the current flight path I am fully familiar with the negative
impact that night time flights have and strenuously object to night flights on the new
runway. The houses built along this flight path have not been constructed to take account
of tue noise levels that come with living under a flight path and will seriously affect sleep
and living conditions generally.

Kind regards

Stephen Ryan





